Thank you for sweeping the trackout on Cobblehill that we discussed last week. As we discussed this
morning please address the following action items now that we are in the wet season, and grading
will be starting soon:

Lots 9/10

e The silt fence on Lot 9 was removed for the installation of the Sewer Line, and the silt fence
along the southern side of Lot 9 has been pushed over by earthwork along that edge. Prior to
fine grading please repair/replace the silt fence along that side of the project.

e There are two large holes ~6 feet deep which have steep walls. Please place escape ramps in
them to allow wildlife to escape from the holes.

Lot 11
e Silt fence on Lot 11 still needs to be replaced along the riparian boundary, and prior to fine
grading.
e The wind barrier on the north side of Lot 11 was falling down and needs to be repaired.

Please let me know if you have any questions!
Thanks so much!

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019
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Hi Camille,

| conducted my weekly site inspection at Highland Estates today. There are still quite a few
outstanding issues onsite, which Bob said that he would address. Attached is the inspection report
which will be filled out during the first week of every month throughout the wet season, or in the
event of a “Notice to Comply” notice.

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Thanks so much,

Jessie Henderson-McBean | she, her, hers
Project Wildlife Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants

60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA, 94019
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From: Jessica Henderson-McBean

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 4:35 PM

To: robertpellegrine@yahoo.com

Cc: cleung@smcgov.org; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; '"Amy Ow' <aow@smcgov.org>; 'Noel
Chamberlain' <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>

Subject: Highland Estates Weekly Site Inspection 10/07/2021

Hi Bob,



